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As I write this I have MasterChef going on in the background. Usually 

I am watching in awe as they get a handful of ingredients and turn it 

into an incredible meal. I open the fridge which is relatively full and I 

can’t make a thing….everyone has their own talents. Speaking of 

whizzes in the kitchen, we are losing one after the holidays to the joy 

and thrill of travelling. Mrs Rickers is off to explore the great land of 

Oz, over land and sea next semester. We wish you the safest of travels 

and look forward to seeing regular updates on dojo. Bon Voyage! 

Stephanie Hopkins: Principal   

Earn and Learn 

Woolworths ran out of stickers in many stores a few days before 

Earn and Learn officially finished. So now is the time to send in ALL 

those stickers that you have busily collected and send everyone of 

them in to Arranounbai. Every sticker converts to $ that we can 

spend on resources for our school. All the sticker sheets must be 

counted and collected by Friday 5th July – thankfully the staff have 

found it quite therapeutic to stick as they have lunch. Thank you so 

much for all your support.  

Term 3 

School returns for students on Tuesday 23rd July. Staff return on the 

Monday but will not be at Arranounbai. We are all attending 

professional learning sessions in Dee Why. 

St Ignatius - Riverview 

Many thanks to the Year 10 boys who completed their service week 

at Arranounbai this week. We loved having all of you in our classes. 

 

 

 

Pizza Love 

Thanks 4K for returning from 

Belrose Fruit Shop with my 

favourite food, pre- prepared 

so that I could cook it when I 

got home…brilliant! It was a 

pretty good pizza too and I 

am a connoisseur (self 

appointed of course )! 

Isabella totally agreed with my love of pizza as she giggled giving it 

to me, either that or it was my attempt at the Italian “Bellissimo!” 

Either way, many thanks.  

Athletics 

Last week Miss Dadd organised Ilse from Athletics Australia to come 

and spend a session with 1A, 2C, 3M, 3N, 4K and 5S on Friday 

afternoon for sport. Students were having relays, warming up by 

following all the actions and throwing bean bags. She will be back 

tomorrow afternoon. Thanks so much Miss Dadd for planning it. 

Congratulations 

There is always so much going on in the wider school community 

that it can be hard to keep up with. Then you hear wonderful news 

that just has to be shared. Congratulations to Thales who had his 

Australian Residency granted on Monday. Celebrations a plenty in 

the Bruce household this week. 
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Class Merit Award recipients- Week 8 

Congratulations to the following students who 

received class awards at Friday’s Assembly.  

1A - Owen 3N – Brock 

2C – Samson 4K – Archie 

2J – Aurora 5S – Jin 

3M – Riley  Music – Mikey 

Library – Owen Kitchen Garden- Aaron S 

Shopping/Life Skills – Willem 

Arranounbai Attitude Awards 

Congratulations to the following students, who gained their tokens to 

receive their Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards.  

 Zoe  Rex, Remi 

Owen, Mikey, Michael 

Class of the Week 

Each week during assembly a ‘spy’ will watch each class, 
looking for those doing their best to follow the Arranounbai 
Attitude. At the end the spy will announce the class that has 
shone that week. 

Week 8: Spy –  Mrs Hagan Class: 3N 

Dates for Your Diary  

Life Education Van – July 1st & July 2nd

Last Day of Term 2 – Friday July 5th 

Term 3 – students return – Tuesday 23rd July 

https://arranoun-s.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Check out the school website! It is being updated 

regularly thanks to Mrs Cameron, especially with 

photos after an outing such as ice skating or the 

zoo. 

 In 2J, we are learning 

how to use our new 

communication devices. 

The system we are using 

is called Proloquo2Go. 

This system is designed 

to help the students 

communicate their wants and needs to those around them. These 

photographs show the children learning to request their food 

choices at lunch 

time. As you can 

see Gigi, Aurora, 

Miguel and Surya 

are trying hard at 

this new skill and 

we are so proud of 

their efforts.  

https://arranoun-s.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjt_5C-8KfgAhVJr48KHa6LA70QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.thenaughtyseat.co.uk/super-effort-well-done-stickers-220-p.asp&psig=AOvVaw1UBuzhPU4_GhJU_qA7wB8R&ust=1549568899456759
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiPzbCf8qfgAhVMuI8KHWcVD0cQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://appadvice.com/app/cartoon-camera-hd-photo-effects-cartoon-edition/1127408198&psig=AOvVaw1_Ag8EqgieUhXPwUt9Md9J&ust=1549569415640236



